
Government's primary responsibility is to protect all of it's people. 

As a child, riding city busses, and walking the streets alone,  I took my safety for granted.  But things have changed. Not everything 
gets better with time.

My childhood did not see rioting in the streets, home invasion robberies, and drive by shootings. 

While the police are our first line of defense, they cannot be our only line of defense. There are too many criminals.

If you knew you could do something to prevent a murder, and did nothing, are you not partially responsible for their death? 

Vote NO on HB 2543.  Keep our existing law.  

When there is no one else, allow responsible people to defend themselves. 

Thank you for your time.

Anita Knight
5327 Lone Fir Ave SE
Salem


